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Chairman Vance Sanders

Members of the Alaska Public Offices Commission
2221 E, Northem Lights, Room 128

Anchorage, AK 99508

Re: Griffin v Henry, APOC Case No. 16-02-POFD
Dear Commissioner Sanders and Members of the APOC:

I am the Respondent in the above matter, which is currently set for hearing on June 8,
2016. As you can see from Mr. Griffin’s complaint, I pled guilty in Federal Court in Juneau to 3
counts of failure to file income taxes (misdemeanors). Sentencing is set before Judge Burgess on
August 1, 2016. As you can see from the plea agreement attached to Mr. Griffin’s complaint,
one of the issues that will come up in my sentencing is likely to be my APOC reporting. My
attorney in the federal matter is Robert Bundy, who advises me it would be best for me not to
talk about the APQC matter before the sentencing hearing, He says civil matters are often stayed
pending completion of a parallel or related criminal matter in order to preserve an individual’s
right against self-incrimination. My Federal matter will be resolved on August 1. I would like to
be able to tell my side of the story about the APOC reports to the Commission, but Mr. Bundy
advises me it would be better to wait until after sentencing.

Also, I am very sorry to say, my brother-in-law (my sister’s husband) was killed in a
helicopter accident here in Skagway last Friday night. This is a blow to me and my family. It
will make it even tougher for me to try to get ready for a June 8 hearing.

I am asking that the Commission put off the hearing in my APOC case until your meeting
in August or October.

Thank you for your consideration.
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